
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Thomas and Michael Henry 

 Outstanding Youth Volunteers 
We would like to recognize a couple of youth members of the District for their service, 

not only this year, but for the past many years. Without their assistance at our District 

Pinewood Derbies, these events would not have run as smoothly and quickly as they 

have. For eight years their father has coordinated our derbies, and likes to involve his 

family. Luckily his sons enjoy the derby as much as their father does! His sons have 

served as set-up and tear-down help, registration assistants, car runners, and as a final 

QC check on the starter to make sure the cars are in the correct lanes in each heat.  

Believe it or not, after being Coaster Cart Derby racers, they also lent a hand at the 

James J. Hill Coaster Cart Derby in Wayzata for a number of years. 

They are active in Troop 589 in Victoria, their father Bob is an Eagle Scout, and both 

sons are well on their way to achieving that rank as well. We would like to recognize 

Thomas and Michael Henry for their volunteering spirit in helping the District with a very 

successful event year after year.  

 


